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North West Netball Trials 
Imogen had a great day and enjoyed the experience

at the North West Netball Trials 
in Tamworth last Tuesday. 



Principal’s Message
Welcome to Week 10

Happy Birthday

Georgia turns 11 
on 9 July.

Georgia and Ruby will be celebrating their 
birthdays in the holidays. 

We hope you both have a great day.

Ruby turns 12
on 17 July.

It is hard to believe that we have reached the end of the 
term and will be halfway through the school year. We 
have had a very busy term and hopefully will finish off 
with a quiet week!! 
Congratulations to all our students who have competed 
in various sports throughout the semester – we have 
had some awesome results, and this would not be 
possible without the help of our staff and families. 
I hope you all have a wonderful holiday break with your children and
celebrate their achievements as seen in their semester reports, which will
be handed out at the end of the week. 
See you next term from Mrs. Coddington.



BRISBANE - GOLD COAST EXCURSION
The count down is on for the Years 4/5/6 excursion to Brisbane and the Gold
Coast. Students will enjoy a great program of  events from 10-15 August 2025.
Permission notes will be forthcoming; however, payments can already be made
in the payment portal.

INVERELL EISTEDDFOD
Congratulations to all our students who performed at the Inverell Eisteddfod last
Wednesday. As usual, they were enthusiastic, looked great and sang well. The
adjudicator liked the performance and awarded 1  place with 86 points. Well
done for representing Gum Flat Public School so well and making us proud.

st

We will share some photos in Term 3.

School News

SMALL SCHOOLS ATHLETICS CARNIVAL
Congratulations and well done to all our students who competed in the Small
Schools Athletics Carnival last Thursday. It was a great day and we would like
to thank Gilgai Public School for their organisation. We will share results and
photos next term.

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS
This Friday is the last day of Term 2 and we wish all our
students and families a safe and happy holiday. 

TERM 3 DATES
Please note that there is a School Development Day on Monday 21 July 2025.
STUDENTS WILL RETURN ON TUESDAY 22 JULY 2025.



Memories from Term 2
Part of what makes Gum Flat Public so special is the friendships and the

willingness to work together and help each other out.


